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Dear Parents, 
We held a lockdown drill this morning. This was a planned drill, and the campus was closed for a brief 
period. The drill went very well, and we would like to thank anyone who was inconvenienced for their 
patience. In the case of an actual emergency, details will be communicated to parents according to 
our safety protocol. Thank you for your support as we continue to make our campus a safe 
environment for our students. 
Sincerely, 

Mr. Curtis Fee IHeadmaster 
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